Chris O'Brien

From: Joe Giblin <joe@joegiblin.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:34 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Please, as someone that derives much of my income from the marine industry 1 1 am asking for your no vote on H 6256.
Rl enjoys an advantage in the marine industries over neighboring states. At a time when our economy is in flux it would
not be beneficial to eliminate that advantage.

Joe Giblin

401-639-5489
http://www.joegiblin.com

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




